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Donation from The American Armor Foundation, Inc for $4,270.00 to the Police Department

The American Armor Foundation, Inc has been helping provide body armor to police departments since 2015. Due to several factors,
the AAF Board has decided to retire the Foundation this year

The American Armor Foundation has graciously offered to donate $4,270.00 in cash to the Tyrone Police Department to be used for
the purchase of body armor. Typically, the TPD recieves an annual matching grant from the Patrick Leahy Bullet Proof Vest
Partnership to assist in the purchase of our bady armor

We reccomend that Mayor and Council accept this one time donation to be used as funding for our portion of future body armor
purchases

Chief Randy B. MundyJanuary 6, 2022

Police Department
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